
 

WORLD PARAVOLLEY 
Board of Directors Meeting Summary – 22 March 2022 

This is a summary of the main items discussed at the 22 March 2022 
World ParaVolley on-line Board meeting. Please note that this Meeting 

Summary is ‘DRAFT’ until formally approved at the next WPV Board 
meeting.  

1  Roll-call 

Present:  

• Barry Couzner, President 
• Jose Rebelo, Athletes’ Commission Chair 

• Louise Ashcroft, Medical Director 
• Jim Leask Marketing Director 

• Lori Okimura, Sport Director 
• Anton Raimondo, Development Director 

• Branko Mihorko, President, PVE 
• Joe Campbell, President, PVPA 

• Ehab Hassanein, President, PVA 
• Phil Allen, General Manager 

 
Apologies 

• Wayne Hellquist, Vice President 

• Tatyana Ivanova, Athletes’ Commission 
• Cailiang Lu, President PVAO  

2 World ParaVolley Sitting Volleyball World Championships 

• An update of the situation for a new host was provided by the 

Sport Director 
• Several countries have expressed interest in hosting the event in 

2022 and may be considered as future hosts for WPV competitions 
• There were two outstanding bids: FIN and BIH 

• The Board voted unanimously to offer the hosting rights to BIH 
with the event to take place in November 


